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MARCH 2022 

Darwin and Palmerston Region 

Bus stop upgrades 

 

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics is upgrading twelve bus stops across the 

Darwin and Palmerston network to improve passenger experience and safety. 

Upgrades include: 

 new concrete bus stop platform and footpath 

 new shelter 

 bus stop seating 

 bus stop signage 

 line marking 

 grassing. 

Works will commence in early-March 2022 and are expected to be completed by early-June 

2022, weather dependent. Bus stops will be delivered in stages. 

Construction will not interfere with bus timetables or routes and a temporary bus stop will be 

installed nearby during construction. 

Please adhere to all traffic management and safety measures in place. 

Bus stops being upgraded are in Alawa, Bakewell, Casuarina, Karama, Leanyer, Lyons, Malak, 

Moulden, Woodroffe and Zuccoli. 

For more information, contact Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics Project 

Manager, James Stanway on phone 8999 4618 or email james.stanway@nt.gov.au  
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